
From: Mark Lowary
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 2:22 PM PDT
To: Kasey Markland
CC: Rachford, Skyler; Owen Scott
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Disposal options for OCC waste

 
Kasey.
Per our phone conversation, we would like to add a second truck and trailer to haul waste from your 
facility.   Our dump truck w/pup has a approximate capacity of 25-30 yards of product.  We plan to add a 
belt trailer with a 86 yard capacity to reduce the bulk of the product on the ground.  We also want to 
add a wheel loader to the job.  The mill loader used to load out dump truck can barely reach over the 
bed and it will not reach over the side of the larger trailer we plan to use.  We were able to secure a 
much larger loader that will work for this scenario and were able to reduce the cost down to $700 per 
day.  With a larger loader my driver can load his own trailer reducing the need to OCC staff.   We would 
like to start with both trucks and larger loader next week so please let me know asap if you would like us 
to proceed with this plan and if we are good to start next week.
I look forward to hearing back from you,
 
Mark Lowary 
Jammies Environmental Inc. 
Mobile (509) 948-6867 
mark.lowary@jammiesenviro.com 
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